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Comments: To Whom, We have been residents of Driggs for over 30 years. For over 10 years we have been

holders of GTR season passes and we are not in favor of these resort expansion plans. We do not feel bigger is

going to be better in this case. Whereas the resort believes they will be expanding their base, it is our belief that

they will be replacing their base. We have no desire to see the small resort, small community character that

currently exists replaced by bigger and more. Furthermore, we do not wish to see the summer aspects of

expansion intrude further into the wilderness character of the surrounding area. The wildlife and the wilderness

character of the surrounding areas is already under increasing pressure from more people and more recreation

and we don't believe adding to this is a benefit to the environment or the human community. Just no. We are not

in favor. 


